
Dear event organizations & sports medicine professionals:

National Sports M.A.P.®, LLC, is pleased to announce its partnership with National 
Center for Safety Initiatives, through which our practitioners will submit a 
comprehensive background screening. 

National Sports M.A.P.®, LLC, has taken this important step to ensure the highest 
level of safety for event managers, athletes and practitioners working alongside one 
another within our sports medicine programs. 

The implementation of the NCSI background screening meets and in some cases, 
exceeds, society's demand to end sexual assault on the sideline and in sports 
medicine programs. 

We have set-up the most comprehensive background screening program with NCSI's 
Full Service product and support. This program is matched to the highest levels of 
sports and accountability so no matter where our practitioner works, from recreational 
leagues, schools, race events or competitive tournaments, their screen will have been 
completed and cleared. A "Green Light” clearance will ensure each practitioners 
background and will last for two (2) years with a re-check at the one (1) year mark.

We are excited to continue our work with world-class sports managers and practitioners 
around the world who appreciate world-class sports medicine solutions! If your 
organization uses practitioners without a background check, please review your 
policies and if you decide, email us: info@nationalsportsmap.com to schedule a FREE 
consultation.

For Practitioners: Go to http://www.ncsisafe.com and click on "Start Your Background 
Screening Now" on the left side of the webpage and complete three easy steps: 
Step  1a: For Licensed Practitioners, Registration #44550385
Step 1b: States with Education Certification only, Registration #66438142
Step  2: Enter Your Information as Requested 
Step  3: Provide Legal Authorization and Certification 

Important to remember:

• Use your full legal name as written on your birth certificate or driver's license.

• Verify your social security number was typed correctly.

• Any error may delay the background screening process.

Questions, call NCSI at (866) 833-7100. To check your screen, go to www.ncsisafe.com 

Highest Regards, 

Brian J. Keene
National Sports M.A.P.®, LLC
Principal Director




